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Friend of Sea Gull Century,  
 

 
Salisbury University’s Sea Gull Century committee is looking forward to another exciting ride on October 5th, 2019. 

We are very much looking forward to our 31st Sea Gull Century. We expect over 6,500 cyclists to participate in our 
ride and they always look forward to the vendor expo.  

 
 

This year, we welcome your participation as a vendor or exhibitor.  Space is available at rates based upon size; 
please see the enclosed vendor application for rate information. 

 
 
To request space, please return the attached Vendor/Exhibitor application form with the appropriate fee.  All spaces 

will be in Maggs Gymnasium and requests will be accommodated on a first come, first served basis upon receipt of 
application and payment.   
 
 

Once both items have been received, a confirmation e-mail will be sent to provide specific space location information 
and details about vendor check-in times.  All vendors are invited to set-up on Friday, October 4th. Vendor breakdown 

will begin at approximately 6:30pm on Saturday, October 5th.  There will be no vendors open on Sunday, so 
everything should be moved out on Saturday.  Full refunds for vendor cancellations will be issued if notification is 

received no later than July 26th. 
 

 
Please feel free to contact Sea Gull Century’s Graduate Assistant, Shayne Cannon, at seagull@salisbury.edu or 410-

548-2772 with any questions.  We look forward to having you at this year’s Sea Gull Century. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
The Sea Gull Century Committee 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

*Please note that Maryland law requires all vendors/exhibitors charging money for goods, products or services to 
hold a MD Traders Show License.* 
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